30-09-2021

NOTICE
2021-2022

Students are hereby informed that while filling NSP and
E District Scholarship form if they need the signature of
the Head of the Institute on Bonafide Certificate then
they should either submit or email the same to
anupriya@aryabhattacollege.ac.in at least a week's time
before the final date of submission of scholarship
scheme.

Dr.Kamayani Kumar
Nodal Officer (Scholarships)
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